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FIPS-Mouche technical commission application for Gillies Breckenridge 
     

Dear Stefan, 
On behalf of the Scottish Anglers National Association Ltd, I would like to nominate Gillies 
Breckenridge for a place on the FIPS-Mouche technical commission. 
 
As a founding member and sole architect of the Scottish National Fly Fishing League (SNFFL), Gillies 
brings almost twenty-years’ experience of organising and running Scotland’s senior international set 
up. He is responsible for ensuring the smooth running of the season-long league system, and the 
implementation of the selection process for Scotland’s World, European, and Masters teams. 
 
In his current role as a FIPS Mouche International Supervisor, he is passionate about keeping his 
members up to date with rule changes and developments across the international arena. 
 
Over the years, he has taken the SNFFL form a minor consideration amongst Scottish anglers, to two 
full leagues and, due to demand, is now developing a third tier, which opens up pathways for all 
anglers keen to represent Scotland at senior international level. 
 
He was also instrumental in introducing a streamlined, yet more defined scoring system for our 
league set up – all in keeping with FIPS Mouche rules. This was trialled successfully over the last two 
seasons and will be taken forward into the future, to the delight of our members.  
 
I believe Gillies will make a worthy addition to your technical team and I’m sure he will contribute well 
to your future success. 
 
Yours in Sport 
 
Archie Fergsuon 
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